
Council Memo

To Committee of the Whole

Service Area Corporate Services

Date Monday, May 2, 2022  

Subject 2021 Year-end Capital Budget Monitoring 

Report 

 

The purpose of this memo is to correct and explain a clerical error that occurred in 

the 2021 Year-end Capital Budget Monitoring Report whereby the total 
uncommitted approved budget was overstated by $2.5 million.    

The year-to-date uncommitted approved budget was originally presented as 
365.750 million when it should have been 363.300 million. The error was caused by 
the “Projects closed” line being incorrectly positioned above the “Total spending and 

commitments” line when it should have been located below that line. This can be 
seen below in the original attachment 2 to the report.   

 

  

Subsequently, the algebra involved in calculating the “Uncommitted approved 
budget” line had the effect of increasing the uncommitted approved budget instead 
of decreasing it by $1.25 million.  

This figure was also presented in the body of the report on page two, paragraphs 
three and eight which have been corrected. The updated Council Report with the 

revised numbers is reflected in the attachment to this memo. 

Attachments 

Attachment-1 Revised 2021 Year-end Capital Budget Monitoring Report 
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